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3 December 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Campbeltown Grammar School  
Argyll and Bute Council 
 
In January 2018 Education Scotland published a letter on your child’s school. The letter set 
out a number of areas for improvement, which we agreed with the school and Argyll and Bute 
Council. We published a further letter in February 2022 and in April 2023.  
 
In October 2024, HM Inspectors joined Argyll and Bute Council to carry out a review of the 
school. The progress report is available at Campbeltown Grammar School Progress Review 
Report November 2024. The school has made progress since the original inspection and 
taken forward some important improvements.  
 
The school now needs time to evaluate these changes to ensure outcomes for young people 
are continuing to improve. We will ask Argyll and Bute Council for a report on progress with 
the agreed areas for improvement within twenty-four months of the publication of this letter. 
Taking account of the progress report, we will then decide whether further engagement with 
the school is required. This may involve another inspection visit. Argyll and Bute Council will 
write to you again detailing the improvements the school has made and outlining any further 
action that we intend to take, as agreed with Argyll and Bute Council.  
 
 
 
HM Inspectors 
 

https://education.gov.scot/terms-of-use
https://www.argyll-bute.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2024-11/CGS%20progress%20review%20report%20131124.pdf
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